
Prairie Heights Elementary Newsletter 

PANTHER PRIDE!  LEARN IT!  KNOW IT!  SHOW IT! 

March 16, 2018  

 March 19-23 Pennies for Patients 

 March 19 - Hat Day - Pennies for Patients 

 March 21 - Kindergarten Registration 1:00-7:00 

        Call for a Kindergarten appointment 351-2028 
 March 23 - Elementary Yearbook Orders Due 

 March 23 - Spirit Wear Orders Due 

 March 23 - School Carnival 5:00-8:00 PM 

 March 30 - No School Good Friday 

 April 9 - Young Sprouts 

 

   Alecia Pfefferkorn, Principal 
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Please call Mrs. Hullinger (PHE Secretary) at 351-2028 or 1(800)800-9596 ext. 2540 

to schedule an appointment time to have your child screened and complete           

registration forms.  

If you have a child who will turn 5 by August 1, 2018, you need to attend the 

2018-2019 kindergarten registration at Prairie Heights Elementary.  Please 

forward this information to other families that may have an eligible child. 

Please bring the following to the meeting: 

 Your child 

 Your child’s birth certificate 

 Your child’s immunization record 

 Any necessary legal/custody papers pertaining to your child 

 Your driver’s license to enter PHE, during normal school hours, if you 
have not visited this year 
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RETURN TO SCHOOL - MONDAY, APRIL 9th 



 
PTOPTOPTO    PRAIRIE HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY      

Next Meeting - April 16   - 5:30 PM 

March 23, 2018 5:00PM -  8:00PM  

The PHES Spring Carnival will be Friday, March 23, 2018. Join the PHES Teachers and 

PTO for an evening of FUN for the whole Family. If you would like to help, please fill out 

and return the blue volunteer form that went home earlier.  

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPIRIT WEAR INFORMATION 

Orders are being taken for the new 

design of Spirit Wear. Order forms 

went home last week. If you need 

another form, please let your 

childõs teacher know.  

Orders are due March 23rd. 

The Young Sprouts and BUDS are anxious to get 
back outside.  This winter we have been busy 
working on crafts which will be on sale at the 

school carnival on Friday, March 23.    Be sure to bring some 
extra cash and plan on stopping by our booth.  We will have 
Easter Baskets, birdhouses, magnets, pretty envelopes, 
wreaths, ladybugs, Floor Yahtzee games, and flower seeds for 
sale. Many items are only 25 cents.  See you then.  

The students at Prairie Heights Elementary will be heading up a fundraiser called Pennies for Patients, be-
ginning Monday, March 19  through Friday, March 23. We are collecting loose change and donating all of 
the money to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  They provide a wide variety of programs and services 
in support of their mission: Cure leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease and myeloma, and improve the 
quality of life of patients and their families.  Each student will receive a small collection box to take home 
daily, fill with change and return to their classroom teacher.  We are excited to teach our students that 
they can make a change.  Because of our efforts, we hope to help blood cancer patients live better, longer 
lives.  Thank you in advance!  

Pennies for Patients challenge: 

The grade that raises the most money will receive extra recess. 

The two classes that raise the most money will have a kickball tournament. 
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hǊŘŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŘǳŜ ƴŜȄǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ aŀǊŎƘ ноǊŘΦ 
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New Procedure For Student Pick Up During The School Day. 

If your child is being picked up during the school day, you will continue to come to the reception 

booth in the elementary. The person picking up your child may be asked to show identification. 

This is to verify this person is on your contact list, unless there was a note. 

We appreciate your understanding with this new procedure. 

 The safety of our students is very important to us. 

 


